
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
2012-13 BUDGET 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at a meeting to be held Monday, June 4, 2012, the 
Cupertino City Council and the Successor to the Redevelopment Agency will conduct a 
public hearing to consider the annual budget for fiscal year 2012-13. Council meets at 
6:45 p.m., Council Chamber, Cupertino Community Hall, 10350 Torre Avenue, 
Cupertino, California.  Interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. A copy of the 
proposed budget will be available starting May 24 for public review Monday through 
Thursday from 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. and on Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at City 
Hall, 10300 Torre Avenue, and at the Cupertino Library, 10800 Torre Avenue during 
normal business hours. 
 

/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
CITY CLERK  
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
PUBLISH 5/25/12 
  
 


